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September 25, 1979

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

MONTICELLO NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT
Docket No. 50-263 License No. DPR-22

Information for NRC Staff Generic Report
on Boiling Water Reactors

References: (1) Letter, T A Ippolito (NRC) to L O Mayer (NSP), dated
July 13, 1979
(2) Letter, T D Keenan (Chairman, GE Operating Plant
Owner'‘s Group) to D Ross (NRC), dated August 17, 1979
(3) USNRC Report, "Summary of July 12, 1979 Meeting to
discuss BWR Loss of Feedwater Small Break LOCA,
dated July 26, 1979"

Reference (1) requested additional information required for the NRC staff
to complete a generic report on boiling water reactors. The information
requested was transmitted to the NRC via Reference (2). This reference
submitted the report NED0-24708, "Additional Information Required for NRC
Staff Generic Report on Boiling Water Reactors".

A later revision will include the remainder of the information (requested
in the meeting summarized in Reference (3)), which is required to be pro-
vided by November 16, 1979.

The report, NEDO-24708, should be included on the Monticello docket.

Very truly yours,
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L O Mayer, PE
Manager of Nuclear Support Services
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